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To all citizens, residents, and interested parties, the Yolo County Homeless and Poverty Action Coalition 
(HPAC), also known as the Davis/Woodland/ Yolo County Continuum of Care (CA-521) will be conducting 
a public hearing regarding the following:  

• Adopt a recommended rank and tier placement to send to the United States Department of 
Housing and Urban Development for the 7 project applications submitted to the local FY 2019 
Continuum of Care (CoC) funding competition. 

The HPAC Project Selection Subcommittee has developed a recommended rank and tier placement for 
each project as provided below, per the process outlined in the HPAC Project Reallocation, Ranking and 
Selection Process (adopted 8/2/2019). Meeting minutes that provide additional detail regarding how the 
Subcommittee developed its recommendations can be found on the CoC Funding Competition webpage.   

 

HPAC will hold a public hearing during a special meeting on Wednesday, September 11, 2019 at 1:15pm 
at 25 N. Cottonwood Street, Woodland, CA 95695 in the Community Room. Interested residents are 
invited to attend.  

Comments may be submitted in writing to Emily Meza (Emily.Meza@yolocounty.org; 530-666-8553) in 
advance of the meeting, or may be presented orally at the public hearing.  

http://www.yolocounty.org/health-human-services/boards-committees/homeless-and-poverty-action-coalition-hpac/continuum-of-care-coc-funding-competition
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